[bookmark: _GoBack]Suggested website message
Our practice will re-open at xxx on Monday xx June. Please telephone xxxxxxxxx or email xxxxxxxxx to book an appointment.
We have taken safety precautions to prioritise the safety of all patients and staff – for instance the use of screens, no waiting inside the practice and staff wearing personal protective equipment. We will also carry out a short screening questionnaire before you attend the practice.
It may still be necessary for us to refer you elsewhere for treatment as in this early phase, we will be seeing patients who need urgent dental care only, until we fulfil other safety requirements.
We hope routine dental and hygiene care will follow very shortly, and will update you by text, email and here on our website.

